
Naumann's Norcal News - by Don Naumann 

Jody Picconi is the new Superintendent at Riverside GC in Coyote. Ken 
Sakai has moved his main office to Franklin Canyon GC in Rodeo. 
Riverside and Franklin Canyon are both leased by American Golf Corp-
oration, formerly known as California Golf and Tennis. American Golf 
not only has golf courses in California, but courses in New York, 
Maryland, Texas, New Mexico, Arizona, and Nevada. 

Zeke Avila was recently seen laying sod at Castlewood Country Club. Due 
to storm damage this winter, half of one green on the upper course 
dropped two feet. That green had to be rebuilt and new sod laido 

"ATTENTION BOARD MEMBERS" - There will be a meeting of our officers and 
directors with the NCGA on Sept. 14, 1983 at U.C. Davis. 

**CONGRATULATIONS** 

Jim and Karen Prusa are the proud parents of Natasha Clare, born June 9, 
1983 and weighing 71b. 9oz. 

RETIRED - is being able to kick back and 
and take it easy for a change. Now that Dick 
Fassio is retired he can do both and can also 
tell some stories, like the one about the 
golfer who sliced the bail from the tee over 
the hill into the valley. Hearing a yell, 
he dashed over the brow of the hill to see a 
man lying unconscious. 

When he ran up to the prone man, the 
stricken fellow opened one eye and said calmly, 
"I'm a lawyer and I

f

m going to sue you for 
$5,000." 

"I'm so sorry," the other replied, "but I 
did yell

 1

 fore.
1

" 
"I

!

ll take it," said the lawyer. 

"In Memoriam" - Ray H. Gerber passed away recently in Glen Ellyn, 111. 

Ray was président of the GCSAA in 1950. 


